LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JULY, 2015
July 4, 5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Celebrate

Gaining independence from an oppressive government helped to create our beautiful country.  Maintaining the freedoms that independence brought to us is a responsibility shared by all.  Freedom of speech and freedom from religion (that is what the amendment says—freedom from the imposition of a particular religion on our citizens and the freedom to embrace the religion of our own choice) are two of our most precious gifts.  We must use them wisely to be truly independent.

July 11.12
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Wait and Think

Michigan and 26 other states require a 24 hour waiting period between scheduling an abortion and having one.  Four states require a 72 hour waiting period.  The purpose of these laws is not to “place an undue burden” on those seeking an abortion as those who promote abortion would have us believe, but rather to give just a little more time to a distraught women to acknowledge her baby’s life and to find one of the many helping organizations that can see her through this difficult time, and plan for her baby after he/she is born.  Those few extra hours might just be a matter of life and death.  Help is available.  Call Right to Life-LIFESPAN for assistance. 248-816-1546.

July 18, 19
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
  The Arch of Life

Human life is like an arch; destroy one part of the arch and the whole structure falls.  Right to Life-LIFESPAN’s original letterhead reflected this thought and now we are seeing it come to pass.  Euthanasia, or mercy killing, or compassionate care—call it what you will—is spreading across the US just as it has in Europe.  Belgium now approves taking the life of a disabled newborn and a seriously ill person, without his/her consent.  In another time, that would have been called murder.  The State of California seeks to become the fourth state in the US to approve doctor assisted death and such legislation has been proposed in several other states.  Our country approved the destruction of the living unborn child in 1973 for the “hard cases” Now we seek to destroy those who are ill, old or handicapped.  The arch needs the help of all of us to remain standing. 
July 25, 26
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
“This is—Pro-life Jeopardy
ANSWER:
What is designed specifically for young  people ages 12-19, being held at Madonna University on August 8th, and will offer prizes, food and pro-life fun?

QUESTION:   The Right to Life-LIFESPAN Pro-life Jeopardy Event.  Mark your calendars, register and get your “question” sheets for summer game show fun.  We have the buzzers, the answer board,  an MC and prizes.  The event is just like the Jeopardy you see on TV, but with a pro-life purpose.  For more information, call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
